

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

Delegation of Authority for Building Encroachment Approval - Bylaw No. 9455, The Building Bylaw, 2017

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That the Administration be delegated the authority to approve building encroachments;
- 2. That the City Solicitor be requested to amend Bylaw No. 9455, The Building Bylaw, 2017, as outlined in the report of the General Manager, Community Services Department dated August 13, 2018; and
- 3. That the City Solicitor be requested to amend The Procedures and Committees Bylaw accordingly to remove authority to approve building encroachments from the Standing Policy Committee to the Administration.

History

At the August 13, 2018 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a report of the General Manager, Community Services dated August 13, 2018 was considered.

Attachment

August 13, 2018 report of the General Manager, Community Services.